

Flier you sent to homes

From Jenny Ellsworth

Date Wed 8/20/2025 4:11 PM

To CommAsst < CommAsst@fppc.ca.gov>

Some people who received this message don't often get email from ellsworthj@gmail.com. <u>Learn why this is important</u>

EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear FPPC,

I have spent years bragging about how wonderful California's independent districting committee is to people in other states, reassured Virginia voters that it is worth it even if your party is currently in control, and explained to so many people that it reduces extremism and increases fairness. I love the fair districts of California.

Do I want to disenfranchise my fellow Californians? Absolutely not!

Do I want to let the Trump Administration and Governor Abbott and other Republicans cheat so that no one in California ever has a relevant voice again about anything? That would be so much worse.

If we lose our democracy, it will be a sad consolation that at least we saved California's independent districting committee. I don't want American democracy to end because we were unwilling to compromise our principles.

Jennifer Ellsworth